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NEXT MEETING: S%PT, 26th. 1979,
PROGRAM: GUEST SPFEAKER,

MEMBER:

CANADIAN NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION VINCENT G. GREENE, FRNS.

ONTARIO NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

COIN WEEK CANADA AWARDS.

A hearty welcome to all our members and guests after the
Summer break, We hope you all had an enjoyable summer and that
we will see you at the September:meeting.

Vincent G. Greene FRNS, a Past President of the Canadian
Numismatic Association and an Honourary Vice-President of the
Canadian Paper Money Society will be the Guest Speaker.

Coin Week Canada Certificates will be presented to all
members who took part in our 1979 Coin Week Canada projects,

Last Meeting: Our last meeting, June 26th./79. Was chaired by

the President, Mr. F.C.Jewett, the Secretary Mrs. Lucille Colson
read the minutes of the May Meeting which were approved & passed.
The On Time Attendance Draw: Eddie Stahl Jr.'s name was drawn.
as he was not present, he missed getting the 3$6.00 prize. The
Jackpot will be worth $8,00 this month, Don't miss out by staying
away.

Mr. Jewett read four letters of acknowledgment from librarians
of North York Schools, thanking the club for the Charlton Catalogues
they had recieved and Carl Anderson said he had recieved half a
dozen personal calls of thanks.

The 16mm. colour and sound film "Coins of the World", by the
Royal Canadian Mint was excellant and was enjoyed by all,

Ed Keetch gave a report on the Oshawa Coin Club. Stan Clute
gave a report on the Victoria Simcoe Numismatic Association Show,
usually held at Woodville,but held at Cannington this year. Stan
has since moved to Calgary. He will be missed by many clubs in
the Toronto area.

As Club Delegate,Dan Bowyer gave a report of the O.N.A.
Convention in Hamilton. As Head Judge,Bob Porter gave a report on
the Exhibits at the Convention. Mr. Jewett also commented on the
O.N.A. convention, which he termed as very successful,

_ We were all happy to see Jean Orr back after her recent hosp=-
italization. Jean served coffee, orange juice and cookies which
we all enjoyed.

After coffee break a larger than usual Jraw took place for
tgn prizes. the winners were: Russell Brown, Ricky Roylance, Glen
Williams, Jack Edgar,Brian Chinn, Mrs.Graham, Harvey Farrow and
Ed. Keetch,

After the Juniors box was passed, the meeting concluded with
an auction conducted by Harvey Farrow asisted by allan Cornish.,
COMING EVENTS: Oct. 13th./79. Richmond Hill, Ont. The Richmond
Hill Coin CIlub will be holding a show at the Hillcrest Mall,
Information. Frank Gallant, 10441 Yonge St. Richmond Hill, Ont.






